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Serving Servants 
 
We have had a busy summer of hosting folks 

again.  The mountains around us provide a 

perfect place for respite and refreshment.  

Coming off the front-lines of ministry is vital 

to longevity and something Jesus modeled for 

us.  We call them “Mark 6:31” times.  This 

summer we have hosted people from CRU, 

Young Life, Azmera and Mission Training 

International.  What a privilege to help these 

folks decompress and get the their cups re-

filled.  

 

Annette has served with Becca numerous 

times on retreats.  She and her family came 

for a short visit. 

Pulpit Time 
 

I have completed my circuit riding time 

for the summer.  (Annette continues to 

say I need a horse and buggy each sum-

mer)  I enjoy preaching for these small 

summer time churches around the Gun-

nison area.  But, I am also glad when I 

can hang up my boots at the end of the 

summer.  This photo is from Pitkin 

Community Church last Sunday.  My 

sermon was “How’s your hearing?” 

based on Jesus’ statement ’He who has 

ears to hear, let him hear.’     



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
  
Please pray that Kate will finish strong 
with her college classes and for Andrew to 
be affective in his new role. 
 
Please Pray for the planning and prepara-
tions for the retreats in Costa Rica and 
Iraq. 
 
Please Pray for Annette and she serves 
and mentors mothers of preschoolers and 
the kids and families I will be ministering 
to by hosting them on hunts. 
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Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

On the Family Front 
We recently helped Kate move to a new 
apartment in Fort Collins.  She plans to grad-
uate in December this year.  She is excited 
for the next chapter and we are too! 

Andrew and Kayla are also doing well and 

starting a new chapter.  Andrew finished 

his time working for CRU in the student 

ministry at Colorado State in July.  He 

started a new job working for English Lan-

guage Institute that is headquartered in Fort 

Collins.  He is enjoying working for this 

great organization that places English 

teachers around the world. 

We too are shifting gears a bit into our fall 

routines.  We will be doing retreats in Costa 

Rica and Iraq this fall as well as hosting 

missionaries here. Annette will continue 

serving with MOPS locally. For me, it  

means taking a few kids with disabilities 

hunting through Colorado Dream Hunts.   


